

MINUTES OF THE GREAT EASTON VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE

Monday 14th March @ 7.30pm

Present:

Tim Smith (Chair)
Alice Murdock
Sally Armstrong
Vikki Halliday

Apologies:

Kay Mitchell
Margaret Stamp
Lorna Bryant

Minutes of the last meeting were read and agreed.

Matters Arising

100 Club money? - **Action KM**

Priority list still to be finalised and grants to be explored - **Action TS/AM**

Swings - further quotes needed to help decide whether to repair or remove - **Action AM**

Green Bin Charge - following advice from garden maintenance crew, just one green bin needs to be registered for collection - **Action VH**

Garden maintenance crew wish to step down - not a problem to replace them but Alice will liaise with Ivor to draw up a program of work - **Action AM**

The **Terms and Conditions** have been updated and agreed and are now displayed on Hall noticeboard and website

Maintenance

George Robbins has been asked to attend to a dripping tap and also the replace meeting room window. Electrician, Josh Suffield is fixing various minor problems with sockets and lights.

Fund Raising

A Family Bingo night is planned for this coming Friday (March 18th) however due to a number of reasons, ticket sales are not going well. It was agreed to check sales by the end of Thursday and postpone if less than 20 have been sold.

Dates for an early summer Jumble Sale and an autumn Quiz and Chips are to be explored - **Action TS/AM**

Possibility of Further Adventures of Julian Evans? - **Action SA**

AOB

Sally suggested giving Mark and Diane (Village Stores) a meal token as a thank you for their goodwill in advertising events and acting as the box office - **Action AM/SA**

Form received from Valuation Office Agency re updating the rateable value of hall - **Action TS**

Meeting closed at 8.30pm

Date of next meeting - 16th May 2016